
          

Dear Applicant,  

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at Bishop Wilson Church 
of England Primary School.  

Our motto is “Be the best you can be – together everyone achieves more” and 
this lies at the core of all we do.  Working together, as a strong school 
community, we are committed to providing a challenging yet nurturing 
environment with high expectations, where all children can learn and success 
and achievement are celebrated.   

We are very proud to be a highly inclusive school, where our Christian values 
are reflected in all aspects of daily life.  A number of our pupils and their families 
face significant barriers in their everyday lives and we work with them to strive 
to overcome those challenges so all of our children can lead successful and 
happy lives.   

Under the current Headteacher and Senior Leadership Team, the school has 
developed the strong foundations to move the school forward and we are 
therefore looking to appoint a new Headteacher that has the skills and 
experience to inspire and motivate all to progress on our continuing school 
improvement journey.   

This is an exciting opportunity for a committed and energetic individual to take 
the next step in their career.  

We have provided the latest Ofsted and SIAMS inspection reports for your 
information and the school website provides further information about our 
school.  You are encouraged to visit the school to see for yourself the positive, 
welcoming environment and excellent facilities; to arrange a visit please contact 
the school office.  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 Headteacher:  
Mr J. Kirk 
MA  ARCM  PGCE 
 
10 Craig Croft 
Chelmund’s Cross 
Chelmsley Wood 
Birmingham 
B37 7TR 
 
Tel:   0121 770 4063 
Fax:  0121 329 5525 

E-mail: office@bishop-wilson.solihull.sch.uk 
Website:  www.bishop-wilson.solihull.sch.uk 

mailto:office@bishop-wilson.solihull.sch.uk


 

The key dates to note are:  

Closing date:  Tuesday 6th March 2018 
Shortlist notifications: Thursday 8th March 2018  
Interviews: Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th March 2018 

Applications to be returned by email to: office@bishop-wilson.solihull.sch.uk  

Further details of the interview days will be provided to shortlisted candidates in 
due course.  

Thank you again for your interest in this vacancy. We look forward to receiving 
your application.  

Yours sincerely,  

Selina Timmins 

Chair of Governors 
 

 

 


